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Monday 9th September 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 6 Visit – Sky Studios, London 

 

As part of our literacy and PSHE work on reports and presenting information, year 6 

have been offered a fantastic opportunity to visit the Sky Studios in London on Friday 

15th October 2024. Whilst there, the children will see how the studios function and 

have a guided tour. They will then work in teams, using specialist equipment, to 

create their own news report, based around inclusivity. 

 

To arrive at the time provided, we will need to leave school by 8.30am and aim to 

be back by the end of the school day. Therefore, please ensure that all children 

arrive at school early so they are ready to leave by 8.30am. They will need a coat 

and comfortable footwear. If your child requires a school packed lunch of either 

ham, cheese or tuna roll, please let the school office know by Friday 11th October. 

 

The cost for this trip will be just £6 per child, which will cover activities and transport 

by minibus. 

 

Please provide permission for your child to attend and payment through Arbor by 

Friday 4th October.  In addition, we require a signed Sky consent form which will be 

sent home with your child.  Please ensure that this is returned to Mrs Ofosu. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mr Maher 


